
 

 

 

8th October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The Book Fair will be in school Thursday 18th October 2018 until 

Thursday 25th October 2018 from 8.45 am – 4.15 pm. 

 

Please support us! The more books we sell the more commission we get back for our 

school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

L Sellars 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


